
Sebring Elks Resumes Monday Afternoon Bingo 

 

Attention All Bingo Players: Mark your calendars! The Sebring Elks Lodge would like to remind 

members that Monday Afternoon Bingo will resume on October 7 at 2PM in the lounge. We 

need a couple of people to help us calling numbers. So, if you have a free Monday afternoon 

once a month for two hours, we would love to have you help us out. Or just come on down and 

join us for a fun filled afternoon playing bingo. Mark your calendars and we will see you on 

October 7. 

 
 


